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Rob Young DAVID M. SCHMIT, PE.

Oil & Gas Conservation Commission UL

State of Colorado

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Young:

This letter is regarding the pending Location Permits for the following Anadarko oil and
gas wells: Hawthorne 24-8, Hawthorne 27-15H, and Houlihan 4-1H. As the Arapahoe
County LGD, I had made a comment regarding a Condition of Approval for the permit
related to public information to surrounding property owners for the above-mentioned
wells. Following discussions with Anadarko, we have reached a preliminary agreement
and are in the process of resolving this particular issue with Anadarko. Based on our
discussions and negotiations with Anadarko and assuming that we are able to
consummate our preliminary agreement we are willing to remove the Condition of
Approval from the aforementioned Location Permits.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,

/S

Sherman Feher
Arapahoe County
Local Government Designee

cc: Susan Aldridge
Kim Mendoza-Cooke
Ashley Cocciolone
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